
Pima County Sheriff's Department 
Chris Nanas, Sheriff 

To: Melissa Manriquez, Pima County Clerk of 
the Board of Supervisors 

Re: Meeting agenda Item for August 2, 2022 
Pima County Board of Supervisors 
Meeting 

From: Chris Nanas@ 
Sheriff of Pima County 

Date: July 19, 2022 

I am requesting the placement of an agenda item for approval by the Pima 
County Board of Supervisors for the August 2, 2022 meeting. It is as follows: 

• The approval of Lieutenant Robert Krygier who will be assigned to 
Government Security and Civil Enforcement Section of the Pima 
County Sheriff's Department effective July 31, 2022. Lt. Krygier will 
also serve as the Pima County Board of Supervisors Lieutenant-at-
Arms. 

If you have any questions or need any further information, please contact me at 
520-351-4711. Thank you. 

:cgv 

c: Jan Lesher, Pima County Administrator 


